
State of Connecticut  
Department of Consumer Protection  

Liquor Control Commission  

  

Commissioner Jerry Farrell, Jr.   
THE LIQUOR PERMIT OF:  

 
EL AGUILA DE MEXICO RESTAURANT & BAR  

151 LEWIS AVE, MERIDEN, CT 
LIR.17099 

 
HAS PAID A FINE OF $800.00 AND HAS BEEN 

SUSPENDED  
for the following dates:  

 JUNE 2, JUNE 3 AND JUNE 4, 2008  
  

This suspension has been imposed for violation of  
 the following statutes or regulations:  

  
30-86 Sale to minor 

30-90 Minor in barroom 
30-6-B29 Separate barrooms 

30-6-B23(a)(1) Sanitation 
30-6-B25a Daily Records 

30-6-A27(d) Invoices 
30-6-A27(c) Rubber Stamp 

30-38 Storage of liquor 
30-6-A17 Storage 

30-6-A24(a) Conduct of permit premises 


